
Notes from the Harbormaster 

 

I am responsible for making announcements and forwarding staff requests + 

providing you info on all that is happening here. This month, the majority of items 

come from your fellow BOATERS: 

 

 PLEASE STOP riding BICYCLES on the docks!  This is prohibited in the 

Marina regulations and IF there is ever a collision on the dock  that results in a 

complaint or injury, and you were on your bike- you may be asked to leave the 

Marina, in addition to any civil penalties, etc.. 

 

 PLEASE do not berth or spend the night at the PUMP OUT DOCK.  Ap-

parently there are a couple of boaters who do this every week.  That dock is for 

pumping out ONLY– please go to our GUEST dock if you need a temporary 

berth for the night! 

 

 MOSQUITOS are a real issue this year!  Please check your boat and eliminate 

any source of standing water.  We have had many complaints that our  

“derelict” fleet is responsible, due to a lack of attention to our vessels & we 

have huge numbers of reports of bites on the docks this season. 

 

 

And this leads to my final point– for MONTHS I have been advising  that it is 

IMPORTANT to keep your registration current & bring us a copy for your 

file.  ALL vessels lacking proper registration or that are NOT SEAWORTHY 

will be receiving correction requests from me.  Take these as serious warnings.  

Our desirability as a destination Marina is increasing and we want well maintained 

and seaworthy boats in every slip.  PLEASE do your part! 

 

UPDATE :  BCDC  LIVE-ABOARD PERMIT APPLICATION 

 

The City has received BCDC’s approval for “live-aboards,” and the City Council 

began consideration of this item at their 7/19/18 meeting.  The City must now de-

cide on a fee schedule for live aboard boats, and will consider this at an up-

coming Council meeting.  There is no “list” at this time and we will post updates 

as this changes.  The boaters to be first considered for this status will be those who 

have already had a boat here for 6 months. 

 

Our door is always open, and we are grateful that you have chosen Brisbane Marina 

as your “home port!” 

 

Michael Hahn     

Harbormaster 
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All the news that’s fit to print 
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2018 Tide Tables are here!  
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
                            Quincy Bragg, Commodore 

 Friday Night Pot Luck 6-9 PM 

Beer Can Racing every Tuesday evening through August  

(see  SPYC website for details) 

Brunch at the Club, 1st & 3rd Sundays 

A REMINDER regarding our CHANNEL– remember that you enter & 

exit at a 45 degree angle– NOT straight out at 90 degrees to what you 

think is our channel! 


